Dear Ms. Cushman:

The Committee to Elect Dan Scharfman established a bank account as part of my campaign for School Committee in 2010. The account and committee have stayed in place since then. I have started a new campaign for election to the Board of Selectmen this spring, and intend to use the existing account for this new campaign.

The Treasurer of the Committee noted that I needed to inform the Town Clerk's office of our intention to use the existing account for this new campaign.

Please let me know whether this electronic message suffices as notice, or whether I need to take further action.

Thank you,

Dan Scharfman

Dan Scharfman for Selectman – a leader who listens Vote April 2, 2012

www.danscharfman.com

Dan Scharfman 79 School Street Belmont, MA 02478 617-480-6085 daniel.scharfman@yerizon.net

1